
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Invitation 
 

This year’s Nobel laurates in Physics, 
Prof. Peter Higgs and Prof. François Englert, 

will visit AlbaNova for a reception and a panel discussion, Saturday December 7. 
The panel discussion will focus on the new boson and its discovery. 

The panel will also consist of Jonas Strandberg, KTH and ATLAS,  and 
Dave Charlton, spokesperson of the ATLAS experiment. 

 
All personnel at AlbaNova are cordially invited to participate. 

 
The event is organized by the particle physics groups at KTH and Stockholm University.  
 
 
Date: Saturday December 7, 2013 
Time:   14.00 Reception  

15.00-16.00 Panel discussion 
Place:  Reception with refreshments next to Restaurant Entré, floor 3, AlbaNova  

Panel discussion in the Oskar Klein auditorium, floor 4, AlbaNova  
Address:  Roslagstullsbacken 21, Stockholm 
 
If you would like to participate at the reception, please send an email to: 
sofnys@kth.se  before December 3. 
 
Welcome! 
 
Sten Hellman (SU), Bengt Lund Jensen (KTH) 
 
 


